
Dear Prospective Mentor, 

 

A young person thinks very highly of you!  You are receiving this letter because a confirmation 

student believes that you would be a great mentor for him/her as they journey through 

confirmation this year.  As the confirmation leaders, we ask that you carefully and prayerfully 

consider this request. 

 

We realize mentoring a young person is a big commitment.  It can also be an incredibly 

rewarding experience!  Confirmation is a time when spiritual concepts come alive for students 

and real commitments to follow Jesus are made.  You received this letter because a young 

person believes that they have a lot to learn from you and want to share this important time in 

their life with you. 

 

What does being a confirmation mentor entail?  Being a mentor is a big responsibility.  You are 

a friend, an encourager and a teacher to a young person as he/she goes through an 

important spiritual milestone.  We ask several things of mentors.  We ask that you are willing to 

share your faith journey, you be open and honest with your student and that you be a friend 

and encourager to your student.  In addition, we ask that you commit to attend an opening 

dinner/retreat(1/25&26/19), Sunday evening classes(5:30-7:15), serving opportunities, and an 

extra special Day with Jesus. 

 

Please review the schedule for Confirmation 2019 and prayerfully consider if you are able to be 

a part of the journey.  As part of our ongoing commitment to the safety of our children and 

youth, if you have not yet completed our Child Protection Training and background check, or 

it has been longer than two years, you will need to do so.   

 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Liz Simmonds.  Thank you and may God 

continue to bless you as a Christian witness for the young people in our church family. 

 

Blessings to you as you consider this ministry, 

 

Liz Simmonds     

Director of Intermediate & Jr. High Student Ministries   


